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Spring Term 

NEXT DINNER MENU is  

Week 3 to view menu  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Thank you for all the kind and supportive responses from parents that we have received 

this week.    

Generosity in words and edible form, have been appreciated by all staff  especially 

when there were two evenings for your appointments with an inspection sandwiched in

-between. 

We do not expect to receive the Inspector’s report until after Easter so I must ask you to 

await the report.  

On Monday afternoon, The Bishop of Chelmsford will be visiting the school to formally 

open the new suite of rooms.  By 3pm, the whole school will have gathered on the play-

ground  for the  blessing of the memorial to Maya Krishnan-Bermudez. 

Parents of pupils  are, of course,  welcome to view from the other side of the railings. 

Finally, well done to our girls’ and boys’ football teams today for their great wins !! 

I wish everyone a  happy , restful  and hopefully snowless weekend 

Best wishes 

L Wiskin 

 

Friday 16th March 2018 

Diary Dates 

19.03.18    Bishop Stephen, new building  

                opening 2.30pm 

                Blessing of memorial at 3pm 

 Netball Home v East Hanningfield 

21.03.18 Netball Home v Gt Waltham 

22.03.18 Hockey Tournament 

 Dodgeball Year Lawford Mead 

23.03.18 Girls & Boys Football Gt Leighs 

 Class 4 Assembly 

26.03.18 Infant Music Festival 

 performance to school & parents  

 Football Match home 

 Gt Waltham 

 Netball Tournament 

27.03.18 Easter Service Cathedral 2pm 

28.0318 Football away St Pius 

29.03.18 End of Spring Term 

Easter Break 30.03.18 - 13.04.18 

16.04.18 Summer Term begins 

19.04.18 Dodgeball extra session 

20.04.18 Tri golf extra session 

10.05.18 Ascension Service Cathedral 2pm 

14.05.18 SATs Week begins 

22.05.18 Class/Group Photos 

25.05.18 Summer Lunchtime Concert  

 Cathedral 
 

Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 
 

04.06.18  Non Pupil Day 

 Y6 Isle of Wight Trip  

13.06.18 Hockey Tournament Chelmer Park 

16.06.18 PTA Summer Ball 

 Essex County Cricket Ground 

20.06.18 Sports Day EYFS/KS1 am - KS2 pm 

13.07.18 Non-uniform Day 

14.07.18 PTA Inflatable Day 

18.07.18 Leavers Service Cathedral 6:30pm  

20.07.18 Last Day of Summer Term 

Cont………... 

 

           PTA News 
 

 
 

There will be a second hand uniform sale after school on Thursday 22 March. 

 

Our next cake sale will be the following week, on Thursday 29 March (the last 
day of term). Please could parents of children in years 1 and 2 supply the cakes 
(home-made or shop bought) for this sale? 

 

We are hoping to create our own spinning wheel for the wheel of fortune game 
in time for Inflatables Day (14 July). Do any parents have any DIY or carpentry 
skills who might be able to help with this? If so please let a member of the PTA 
Committee know, or please email pta@cathedralschool.essex.school.uk  

 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus
mailto:pta@cathedralschool.essex.school.uk


“Commit everything you do to the LORD. Trust him, and he will help you.”– Psalm 37 v 5 

   

The Cathedral School Newsletter     

Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA 

Tel: 01245 354459    email:  office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

 

 

Friday 16th March 2018 

 

Community News 

INFANT MUSIC FESTIVAL 

On Tuesday morning, 30 of KS1's musical maestros made there way to Christ Church for the annual infant music festival. All the children 
were dressed to impress with bright yellow sunflowers on top of their heads. When they first arrived they met lots of different children 
from all over Chelmsford. They then had the difficult task of bringing all the performances together with only a short amount of time be-
fore the live show. They handled the job with a seriously good 'can do' attitude.  

Next, the parents started flooding in and the festival got into full swing. Beautiful singing voices filled the room and excellent glocken-
spiel playing kept the whole thing running to a strong beat. The Cathedral School dancers were so good that after the rehearsal they were 
moved to the front for all to see. Narrators handled their lines like professionals; market sellers could have come straight from Camden 
Market and our wise owl had the crowd in stitches.   

 

A great big thank you and well done to all the children and of course the fabulous Mrs Miller. 

 

Miss O'Toole and The KS1 Team 

 

Breaking News  FOOTBALL RESULTS    Cathedral Girls 1 - 0  Boreham  & Cathedral Boys 4 - 0 Boreham 

Report will follow in next week’s Newsletter. 

Images of the games 


